411 Brixton Avenue
St. Lambert, P.Q.
August 18, 1963

Dear Mr, Matte,

I am sorry that I have not written to you sooner, but I have been
very busy for the past few months,

Have you made many cbscrvations of Nova Herculis in the past
few nonths? If so, could you pleasc send me estimates of magnitudes
for some of your cbservations? Also, could you send me a summary of
your Comet observations?

Best rogards, and good observing,

Jim Low
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